Principal's Report BOE July 14, 2016

I. Update on SBDM Council Allocated Vacancies

• Art, Media Specialist, and Language Arts positions on track to be filled by July 18

II. Professional Development for 2016-17

- August 12th Dr. Larry Bell will be presenting on At-Risk Youth and strategies for closing the achievement gap to all staff
- August 15th KET will be presenting on their World Language Program and the Southgate Police Department will train staff on emergency procedures
- Two FLEX PD days will be determined by individual staff needs. Some have taken place this summer